
From: Lands and Resources Consultation Coordinator
To: Tracey Dupuis
Subject: Request for Comments - Southgate (Ron and Marydale Scales)(Keith Cressman)(Allen SM and Saloma Martin)

(Tilman and Naomi Sherk)(Norman Bowman) Zoning By-law Amendments
Date: November 14, 2018 11:13:10 AM

Your File: C24-18
C25-18
C28-18
C29-18
C30-18
Our File: Southgate Municipality

Good Morning Ms. Dupuis,

The Historic Saugeen Metis (HSM) Lands, Resources, and Consultation Department 
has reviewed the relevant documents and have no objection or opposition to the 
proposed development, land re-designation, rezoning, land severance, Official Plan 
and/or Zoning By-law Amendments.

I trust this may be helpful.

Regards,

George Govier

Co-ordinator Lands, Resources, and Consultation

Historic Saugeen Metis
204 High Street
Southampton, Ontario
N0H 2L0
Direct Line (519) 483-4001
Fax              (519) 483-4002
Email      HSMLRCC@bmts.com

This message is intended for the addressees only. It may contain
confidential or privileged information. No rights to privilege have been
waived. Any copying, retransmittal, taking of action in reliance on, or
other use of the information in this communication by persons other than
the intended recipient(s) is prohibited. If you have received this
message in error, please reply to the sender by e-mail and delete or
destroy all copies of this message.
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